
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

News Release 
Deputies Searching for Missing, Endangered Teen 

  
       
Seminole County (February 1, 2019), Seminole County Sheriff’s deputies are searching for a missing and endangered 
special needs teen.  
 
At around 2:30p.m., 16-year-old Loriana Jones left the Friends of Children and Family home on Fawn Run Road in 
unincorporated Oviedo. Not having taken her prescribed medication, deputies are concerned Loriana could be a danger 
to herself or might not be able to find her way back to the facility.   
 
Loriana may have been spotted on Old Lockwood Rd shortly after leaving the facility. Anyone with information on her 
whereabouts is asked to call the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office at (407)665-6650. 
 
Photos of Loriana are included. 
      
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
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